GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

B

DATE OF MEETING: March 30, 2010

TITLE: Review and Approval of Grants

BACKGROUND:

Donna McEnery from Rio Vista Elementary School has received a Target Field Trip Grant in
the amount of $800.00. The funding will be used towards the cost of transportation, meals
and tour guides to take the third grade on a tour of the University of Arizona in support of
No Excuses University.

Chris Sanzo from Nash Elementary School has received a Target Field Trip Grant in the
amount of $600.00. The funding will be used towards the cost of transportation and fees to
take the first grade to the Arizona Sonoran Desert Museum in support of No Excuses
University.

Kathryn Panas from Coronado K-8 School has received a Wells Fargo Mini Grant in the
amount of $500.00. The funding will be used towards the cost of classroom furniture and
games in support of Expanding Literacy through Organization, Books, and Games
program.

Brett Dodds from San Joaquin Alt. School has received a Wells Fargo Mini Grant in the
amount of $458.80. The funding will be used towards the purchase of supplies in support
of the San Joaquin Limited Space program.

Stephanie Andrews and Suzanne Graun from La Cima Middle School have received a

Arthur and Catherine Singer Foundation Grant in the amount of $2,500.00. The funding will
be used towards the implementation of the Project: GIVE program.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is the recommendation of the administration that the above grants be approved.
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